
                                       
 

 
 

The Governing Body of Wingrove Primary School is consulting on changes to 
their admission arrangements for the academic year 2019/20. 
 
The key changes proposed are additions to the allocation critieria: 
 

 Children who appear to the admissions authority to have been in state 
care outside of England and ceased to be in state care as a result of 
being adopted. 

 

 Siblings of children who are currently in Year 7 and 8 at any school who 
have gone through Wingrove Primary School will be considered. 

 

 Priority will be given in the oversubscription criteria to children of staff 
in both of the following circumstances: 
a) Where the member of staff has been employed at the school for two 

or more years at the time at which the application for admission to 
the school is made and 

b) The member of staff is recruited to fill a vacant post for which there 
is a demonstrable skill shortage. 

 
 
Please see the school website for proposed details of the full policy. 
 

www.wingrove.newcastle.sch.uk 
 

 
The consultation is open until 31st January 2019.   
 
 
 
Comments or queries should be addressed to 
 
The Governing Body 
Wingrove Primary School 
Hadrian Road 
Newcastle upon Tyne 
NE4 9HQ 
 
or emailed to: admin@wingrove.newcastle.sch.uk 

http://www.wingrove.newcastle.sch.uk/

